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Our Councillors 

      Miss Gregory spoke about World Book Day   Red Nose Day Fun 

Pupil Voice 

Hi my name is Isabelle. Myself and Brooke went 

to Year 4 and we did a presentation about what 

the children thought about playtimes and 

dinnertimes. We went through these questions: 

Do you think behaviour is good at playtime? 

What can the councillors do on the yard for 

you? They all answered the questions with 

good answers and there were no silly answers. 

Children thought that us going onto the yard 

would help.   

 We then worked out a rota and each day 4 

councillors go onto the Year 4 yard. There have 

been fewer problems and pupils get to do more 

stuff because we make up games and play with 

them. The adults that are on the yard have been 

really pleased with how it is working and we 

love it too. 

Isabelle 

World Book Day is a day celebrated across the world. 
In our school this year, as school councillors, we each 
selected a class of our choice to share a book with. 
Students and even teachers enjoyed relaxing and 
listening to a book. Near enough every student loved 
it! Therefore, as school councillors, we were all 
extremely proud of ourselves! We were especially 
proud of the councillors who weren't as confident in 
themselves. Thank you for reading. Evie-Rose 

Here are Alex and Owen sharing in Reception.  

 

 

Brooke and Isabelle asking Year 4 for their views on Playtimes and 

lunchtimes 

We hope you enjoy reading about some of the things we have helped with this term. 

We would like to wish you all a very happy Easter and hope you all enjoy the break. 



 
The Easter bake sale was a huge success and a lot of cakes were baked. My estimate is over 100 

cakes. On the morning of the Y5/Y6 bake sale Miss Morton said "I don't know where to look they 
all are so amazing." Speaking of amazing everyone did a great job - all the cakes were out of this 
world but after very hard consideration the winner of the bake sale contest was Aston from Mrs 
Bullock’s class in Y6. He made an amazing chocolate cake that went almost instantly! When the 

Y3/Y4 bake sale was on there were so many cakes left over from the Y3 sale that we didn't 
actually have enough room to cut up most of the Y4 cakes! Everyone should be so proud.  

By Kindra 

 

Easter Fun 

On Tuesday 5th April the Easter bonnet 

competition was held and we can all say the ideas 

were very creative! The winners  were all extremely 

happy to receive the news that they had won! Our 

school councillors, as for all of the Easter activities, 

loved helping out with this competition. By Ava 

 

Easter Egg Design Competition 

We held another competition this term, this time 

to design an Easter Egg! Pupils were invited to 

bring in 50p and all the money raised is to be sent 

to our charity for this year-the Alice Charity. Look 

at how happy the winners look! Their designs were 

amazing! Thank you so much to everyone who 

took part.  You are all so creative.  

 

Mental Health Ambassadors 
Who are the mental health ambassadors?  
The mental health ambassadors are the members of the 
school council and we are here to promote how to stay 
mentally healthy. We wear a green badge so if your child 
needs someone to speak to they know who to come to. 
The badge says “I’ve got time to talk. “ We hope we help 
your child be aware of mental health and that everybody 
has up and down days. This week we (Harry, Emily and 
Evie) have done an assembly about who we are and what 
we do as mental health ambassadors. We shared this 
assembly with Key Stage 1 and after Easter will be sharing 
with KS2. We hope your child knows it is ok to have down 
days sometimes. Have a nice Easter. By Emily and Harry 

 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Allen spoke to us about being MH ambassadors 

 

  Tommy    Lucy     Lucas       Isabelle  

 


